
8th Grade Promotion Ceremony - Photo Ordering

Bonnie Branch Middle School

8th Grade Promotion Ceremony

Dear BBMS Families,

Thank you for helping us celebrate the accomplishments of our 8th grade students at
their promotion ceremony yesterday.  It was a special day and we are happy that so
many parents, families and friends could join us. 

Here is the website for you to order photos from the event:

The website is:   www.lifetouchevents.com and the password is MJBMZ.

Company Contact Information:
Lifetouch Events
www.lifetouchevents.com

And, a HUGE thank you goes out to Tonya Sigalis, PTA President, and all of the
parents who helped make the 8th grade dance a huge success.  It was a great way to
end the day!

Congratulations parents, your students are ready for high school!

Go Sharks,

Drew Cockley
Principal
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Address
4979 Ilchester Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2580

Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms

Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Howard
County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS
text, email, and social media.
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